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Dear House Committee on Rules, 

 

Thank you for your time and your vote to OPPOSE HB 3166.  Echoing another, "we 

the People clearly voted NO on Ranked Choice Voting because it's a tool for 

cheating. This is just another attempt at controlling election outcomes through 

cheating. The party with the most money floats the most candidates and dilutes any 

other parties forever. Just say NO!" 

 

 


